
 
 
 
 

January 16, 2019 
 
 
TO: Members of the Educational Evaluation Committee 
 Town Clerk 
     
   Educational Evaluation Committee Meeting 
   Tuesday, January 15, 2019, 5:15 p.m.  
   Superintendent’s Large Conference Room 
  
Present: Sandra Berardy, Dan Boisvert, Dana Ladyga, Laurie Pallin 
Absent: Colleen Rix 
Guests:  Ashley Seldon, Heather Sangermano 
 
 
1.    Call to order- Joint Meeting with Policy Committee – 5:17 p.m. 
 
2. Pledge of Allegiance   

 
3. Discussion and Action regarding Policy 6146 – Graduation Requirements 

 
-Handed out bulleted list of changes and answered questions. Items discussed included any potential 
impact on staffing and the value of the choices, options, and flexibility to the legislation allows. 
Heather reported that the MHS Parent Governance Council seemed excited about the concept. 
Committee members agreed that middle school courses that are identical to high school courses 
should earn high school credit.  This currently applies to Algebra I, Geometry, and Spanish I. 
Sandra and Ashley spoke in favor of this.  Ashley presented information on potential pathways that 
students might pursue as they select coursework over their four years at MHS 
 
Motion:  To send Policy 6146 – Graduation Requirements to the full board for approval 
Proposed by:   Monica Pomazon 
Seconded by:   Sandra Berardy 
Vote: All in Favor      Carried: (vote 3-0) 

 
4. Adjournment  

 
Motion to Adjourn at 5:54 pm  
Proposed by:   Monica Pomazon 
Seconded by:   Dan Boisvert 
Vote: All in Favor      Carried: (vote 3-0) 

 
 


